
Dear First Grader! 
Welcome to first grade! I am so excited for our year together. This year will be full of 
learning, fun and friendship. I can’t wait to meet you in person and work with you 
online. I am sure we will grow together.

Let me tell you a bit about myself. I live in Scotch Plains, and I have two children, 
Sean and Shannon. Mr. Bradley and I also have a dog named Jester. You will hear all 
about them this year. Some things I like to do are go to the beach, go kayaking, read, 
watch movies and go for walks. What are some things you like to do? I can’t wait to 
learn all about you. 
 
 In my welcome letter I usually tell my new class all about our first day together. This 
year that is going to be very different, but there are still things we can do to prepare 
ourselves. You may want to set up a special work area that is free from distractions 
where you will sit each day. Be sure to have your notebooks, crayons, pencils and 
folders nearby so you can easily reach for the things you may need. I also believe that 
having a great day at school begins with a great morning. Having a good morning 
routine, one where you get up each day, eat breakfast and get ready for school will go 
a long way towards making our day even better. 

I am so excited to meet you on September 9th at school. Then, I look forward to seeing 
you online when school begins on September 14. Enjoy the remaining days of summer 
vacation!

Your teacher,
Mrs. Bradley


